
Trailblazer-Teens 4-H Club 
Our 4-H club is comprised of 26 members ages 13 to 19.  We have 
a lot of fun together planning and doing projects with a focus on 
community service.  
 

March 13th, 2015   
Trailblazer-Teens 
Club Meeting 
Sixteen members 
attended.  After 
the meeting, we 
made    nine 
blankets for 
Project Linus.  The 
blankets will go to children at Brenner’s Hospital.  
 

March 5th, 2015   Nobacco Pledge Drive 
There were 24 pledges signed at our drive.  We handed out two 
flyers, two pencils, and five wrist bands.  The pledges were 
displayed at the Ag. Bldg. during the Plant Sale on Friday, March 
27th. 
 

March 18th, 2015   Kick Butts Day at the Dash Stadium   
On March 12th, seventeen youth, twelve of which were club   
members,  picked up cigarettes butts at the Fourth of July Park for 
Nobacco’s first       
annual Kick Butts Day.  
On the 18th, five of our 
members attended Kick 
Butts Day at the Dash 
Stadium to present the 
two pounds of cigarette 
butts we collected.  The 
event was a contest 
among youth groups in 
NC to see who collected the most cigarette butts.  Although we 
didn’t win, our club out-performed the largest high school in 
Forsyth County.  



March 26th - 27th, 2015   4-H Plant Sale 
Each year, 4-H has a plant sale 
which provides scholarship dollars 
allowing 4-H’ers to have many 
events throughout the year.   This 
year, the plant sale made a profit 
of $4,700.  
Top selling 4-H’ers:  Logan Engle- 
$428, Aaron Jenkins- $382, Elea 
Rakes- $211, The Cooks- $202 Jadyn Hooker and Samuel Barrick helping  

              prepare for the Plant Sale 

April 6th, 2015   Samaritans Purse, Charlotte NC  
Fourteen club members along with six parents took part in making 
shoebox gifts for Operation Christmas Child.  We worked from 
3:00pm to 6:00pm.  That day, the warehouse produced 36,000 
boxes, and based on a count of 60 boxes personally processed by 
one of our group, I “guestimate” that our club processed at least 
600 boxes.  
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